
 
 

 
 

 
Title and Total Compensation Study 

May 2018 
 
Advisory Council Colleagues, 
  
Our efforts on the Title and Total Compensation Study (TTC) continue.  Unfortunately, due to 
schedule conflicts with a number of Advisory Council members, this month's update is 
provided via email. We will reconvene by phone on Tuesday, June 12th, 2018 at 3:00 pm. Dial-in 
information will be provided closer to the meeting date.  
  
Highlights of TTC activities for April include:    
  

•         Updating of the Job Framework based on feedback received throughout the UW (see 
here) 

•         Continued work on the draft standardized Job Descriptions for all job groups/sub-group 
•         On-going employee engagement, communication and socialization of the standardized 

Job Description concept (see here) 
•         Initial mapping of current job titles to the new job framework 
  

In the June meeting, we will review these areas and provide a more detailed update. 
  
As always, thank you for your continued support in this very important work. 
 
Shenita Brokenburr, UW System Administration 
Wayne Guthrie, UW-Madison 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://hr.wisc.edu/title-and-total-compensation-study/wp-content/uploads/UW-Madison-Job-Groups-Sub-Groups-Definitions-5-1-18-NM.pdf
https://hr.wisc.edu/title-and-total-compensation-study/wp-content/uploads/UW-Madison-Job-Groups-Sub-Groups-Definitions-5-1-18-NM.pdf
https://hr.wisc.edu/title-and-total-compensation-study/module/job-description-orientation/

